## ΥΠΟΥΡΓΕΙΟ ΠΑΙΔΕΙΑΣ ΚΑΙ ΠΟΛΙΤΙΣΜΟΥ ΔΙΕΥΘΥΝΣΗ ΜΕΣΗΣ ΕΚΠΑΙΔΕΥΣΗΣ ΚΡΑΤΙΚΑ ΙΝΣΤΙΤΟΥΤΑ ΕΠΙΜΟΡΦΩΣΗΣ

# ΤΕΛΙΚΕΣ ΕΝΙΑΙΕΣ ΓΡΑΠΤΕΣ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΕΙΣ

ΣΧΟ	NIKH XPONIA 2011-20	012
Μάθημα: <b>Αγγλικά</b>	Επίπεδο: 3 (Ενήλικε	ς) Διάρκεια: 2:00 ώρες
Ημερομηνία: <b>24 Μαΐου 2012</b>	Υπ.Καθ.:	_ Βαθμός:
ΟΝΟΜΑΤΕΠΩΝΥΜΟ ΜΑΘΗΤ	Η/ΤΡΙΑΣ:	
ΤΟ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΤΙΚΟ ΔΟΚΙΙ	ΜΙΟ ΑΠΟΤΕΛΕΙΤΑΙ ΑΙ	1Ο ΕΞΙ ( 6 ) ΣΕΛΙΔΕΣ
PART I : COMPOSITION		(30 MARKS)
Write a composition of about	: 150 words on ONE o	of the following topics.
Write a story beginning with experience."	the following words: "It	was a really strange
2. Write about three inventions	which are important in	our lives.


### PART II: READING COMPREHENSION

(30 MARKS)

Read the following text carefully and do ALL the exercises that follow.

## At the airport

When I got to the airport, I learnt that the plane from Cairo, on which my brother was travelling, had been delayed in Paris with engine trouble and was expected to be about an hour late. As a rule I can pass the time quite happily, watching the planes land and take off, but that evening I had a headache, which I thought that the noise of the engines might make worse. I decided, therefore, to walk around to make the time pass quickly.

First of all I went back to the place where I had left my car to make sure that all the doors were locked. The walk in the fresh air did me good, for I felt **slightly** better as I **entered** the main airport building again. I made my way to the restaurant, where I ordered a cup of black coffee. As I stood drinking this at the counter, I studied the faces of the people around me. Some passengers were obviously **anxious** about the time, and kept looking at their watches; others checked to see that they had tickets, passports and money. Where there was a group of people, it was easy to tell which one was about to leave. He was the object of everyone's attention and looked either very happy or very sad at the thought of **departure**. There was one woman who burst into tears as she said goodbye to the relatives or friends who had come to see her off.

When I had finished my coffee, I went along to the bookstall, where I bought a couple of magazines, both of them about travel, which would help to make the time pass pleasantly. Then I went into one of the waiting rooms and made myself

comfortable in a big armchair. I had **hardly** had time to open one of my magazines when someone came up and put his hand on my shoulder. It was an old friend, who was just about to leave on a business trip to South America. Since we had not seen each other for a long time, we found plenty to talk about until the arrival of my brother's plane from Paris was announced.

A. Answer the following questions according to the text. (5)	×2=10 marks)
Why did the writer go to the airport?	
2. What was wrong with the plane from Cairo?	
3. Why didn't the writer want to watch the planes landing and taking	g off?
4. How could you tell, according to the writer, which person in a groto to leave?	oup was about
5. Where was the writer when his friend found him?	
B. Say whether the statements are TRUE or FALSE. (5:	×2=10 marks)
1. The writer usually liked watching the planes land and take off.	
2. The walk in the fresh air would make the writer feel better.	
3. The writer went to the restaurant for a tea.	
<ol> <li>The writer didn't take any interest in the other people in the restaurant.</li> </ol>	
5. The writer didn't have time to read his magazines.	

C. Find the OPPO	SITES of the follow	ring words in the text.	(5×1=5 marks)
1. early ≠			
2.better ≠			
3. slowly ≠			
4. began ≠			
5. sold ≠			
D. Match the word	ls, in bold in the te	xt with the definitions.	(5×1=5 marks)
<ol> <li>slightly</li> </ol>	a. went into	1	
2. entered	b. leaving	2	
3. anxious	c. not sure	3	
4. departure	d. only just	4	
5. hardly	e. unable	5	
	f. worried		
	g. a little		
PART III: USE OF	ENGLISH		(40 MARKS)
A. Choose the cor	rect answer to con	nplete the sentences.	(10×1=10 marks)
1. My friend is alwa	ys in a good mood.	She is	
(a) cheerful	(b) honest	(c) loyal	
2. Let's at th	e weekend!		
(a) give away	(b) get on	(c) get together	
3. The of my	friends are older th	an me.	
(a) number	(b) minority (c)	) majority	
4. On Friday nights	, I always go out wit	h friends.	
(a) a	(b)	(c) an	
5. We living	in this house for ma	ny years now.	
(a) have been	(b) had been	(c) hasn't been	
6. The man jumped	I the water.		
(a) across	(b) into	(c) along	

7. Thi Sure my nome	3WOIK IS III I	ny room.			
(a) anywhere	(b) nowhere	(c) somew	here		
8. When I was youn	g, I didn't to	play football.			
(a) use	(b) was	(c) were			
9. You'll soon	going to bed earl	y.			
(a) didn't use to	(b) get us	sed to (c) u	sed to		
10. I've a few	mistakes.				
(a) given	(b) done	(c) made			
B. Complete the se				_	the
first sentence. U	Ise the words giv	en at the end	of each ser	ntence. (5×2=10	marks)
4.1				•	•
1. I moved to this ho	, ,		•		(FOR)
I				two	o years.
2. First she cleaned	the room and the	n she went out			(HAD)
After she				she w	ent out.
3. I intend to travel t	o Greece next sur	nmer.			(AM)
I			to Greed	ce next s	ummer.
4. We left at three b					(SO)
					• •
we left at tillee _			เบ มะ เ	ale ioi tiit	5 SHOW.
5. I'm sorry I wasn't	there with you. (W	ISH)			
I				_ there w	<i>i</i> ith you.
C. Fill in the gaps	with the correct f	orm of the wo			
	Divina	with sharks	(	(10×1=10	marks)
Have you ever	_		with sh:	arks is	always
1		_			-
can occasionally a					
coast of South A					
	, -		,		

experience	of	being	next	to	one	of	the	most	4		
(AGGRESS	ION)	fish in	the w	orld/	: the	grea	t whi	te shar	k. Seeii	ng them	in their
5		(NA	TURE	)	envir	onm	ent	like	that	was	really
6		(E	NJOY	<b>)</b> , bu	ıt my	7			(FE	EL) wou	uld have
been 8			(DII	FFE	<b>R)</b> wi	thou	t the o	cage-of	great 9	·	
(STRONG) t	hat k	kept me	10				(SA	VE) fro	m their	huge tee	eth!
D. Underline	e the	correc	t ans	wer.					(1	0×1=10	marks)

#### Fashion!

Fashion is something we think about every day. How (1) many / much / most people, however, are fashion victims? (2) A / The / This recent survey of young people aged 14-16 has found that almost (3) whole / all / none of us sometimes follow fashion. The truth is that (4) most / more / less people don't want to look unfashionable. For instance, the survey found that over half of us (4) will / would / are going to refuse to go (5) anywhere / everywhere / nowhere with a friend if they were badly dressed, while nearly everyone (6) told / said / questioned they would feel embarrassed if their mother (7) had / have / has a metal tongue stud. A quarter of those asked said they would get a tattoo if (8) their / them / they friends had them. If these findings are correct, they will tell us a (9) few / little / less things about ourselves.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*